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to ensure the transport of messages to and from your app
Incorporate IPv6 testing into your plans, and use the
correct IPv6 addresses in your documentation
Efficient Android Threading Anders Goransson 2014-05-22
Multithreading is essential if you want to create an
Android app with a great user experience, but how do you
know which techniques can help solve your problem? This
practical book describes many asynchronous mechanisms
available in the Android SDK, and provides guidelines
for selecting the ones most appropriate for the app
you’re building. Author Anders Goransson demonstrates
the advantages and disadvantages of each technique, with
sample code and detailed explanations for using it
efficiently. The first part of the book describes the
building blocks of asynchronous processing, and the
second part covers Android libraries and constructs for
developing fast, responsive, and well-structured apps.
Understand multithreading basics in Java and on the
Android platform Learn how threads communicate within
and between processes Use strategies to reduce the risk
of memory leaks Manage the lifecycle of a basic thread
Run tasks sequentially in the background with
HandlerThread Use Java’s Executor Framework to control
or cancel threads Handle background task execution with
AsyncTask and IntentService Access content providers
with AsyncQueryHandler Use loaders to update the UI with
new data
Professional Android 2 Application Development Reto
Meier 2010-11-04
40 Algorithms Every Programmer Should Know Imran Ahmad
2020-06-12 Learn algorithms for solving classic computer
science problems with this concise guide covering
everything from fundamental algorithms, such as sorting
and searching, to modern algorithms used in machine
learning and cryptography Key FeaturesLearn the
techniques you need to know to design algorithms for
solving complex problemsBecome familiar with neural
networks and deep learning techniquesExplore different
types of algorithms and choose the right data structures
for their optimal implementationBook Description
Algorithms have always played an important role in both
the science and practice of computing. Beyond
traditional computing, the ability to use algorithms to
solve real-world problems is an important skill that any
developer or programmer must have. This book will help
you not only to develop the skills to select and use an
algorithm to solve real-world problems but also to
understand how it works. You’ll start with an
introduction to algorithms and discover various
algorithm design techniques, before exploring how to
implement different types of algorithms, such as
searching and sorting, with the help of practical
examples. As you advance to a more complex set of
algorithms, you'll learn about linear programming, page
ranking, and graphs, and even work with machine learning
algorithms, understanding the math and logic behind
them. Further on, case studies such as weather
prediction, tweet clustering, and movie recommendation
engines will show you how to apply these algorithms
optimally. Finally, you’ll become well versed in
techniques that enable parallel processing, giving you
the ability to use these algorithms for computeintensive tasks. By the end of this book, you'll have
become adept at solving real-world computational
problems by using a wide range of algorithms. What you
will learnExplore existing data structures and
algorithms found in Python librariesImplement graph
algorithms for fraud detection using network
analysisWork with machine learning algorithms to cluster
similar tweets and process Twitter data in real

Android Programming Bill Phillips 2015-08-01 Android
Programming: The Big Nerd Ranch Guide is an introductory
Android book for programmers with Java experience. Based
on Big Nerd Ranch's popular Android Bootcamp course,
this guide will lead you through the wilderness using
hands-on example apps combined with clear explanations
of key concepts and APIs. This book focuses on practical
techniques for developing apps compatible with Android
4.1 (Jelly Bean) and up, including coverage of Lollipop
and material design. Write and run code every step of
the way, creating apps that integrate with other Android
apps, download and display pictures from the web, play
sounds, and more. Each chapter and app has been designed
and tested to provide the knowledge and experience you
need to get started in Android development. Big Nerd
Ranch specializes in developing and designing innovative
applications for clients around the world. Our experts
teach others through our books, bootcamps, and onsite
training. Whether it's Android, iOS, Ruby and Ruby on
Rails, Cocoa, Mac OS X, JavaScript, HTML5 or UX/UI,
we've got you covered. The Android team is constantly
improving and updating Android Studio and other tools.
As a result, some of the instructions we provide in the
book are no longer correct. You can find an addendum
addressing breaking changes at:
https://github.com/bignerdranch/AndroidCourseResources/r
aw/master/2ndEdition/Errata/2eAddendum.pdf.
Learning Android Marko Gargenta 2014-01-09 Want to build
apps for Android devices? This book is the perfect way
to master the fundamentals. Written by experts who have
taught this mobile platform to hundreds of developers in
large organizations and startups alike, this gentle
introduction shows experienced object-oriented
programmers how to use Android’s basic building blocks
to create user interfaces, store data, connect to the
network, and more. Throughout the book, you’ll build a
Twitter-like application, adding new features with each
chapter. You’ll also create your own toolbox of code
patterns to help you program any type of Android
application with ease. Become familiar with the Android
platform and how it fits into the mobile ecosystem Dive
into the Android stack, including its application
framework and the APK application package Learn
Android’s building blocks: Activities, Intents,
Services, Content Providers, and Broadcast Receivers
Create basic Android user interfaces and organize UI
elements in Views and Layouts Build a service that uses
a background process to update data in your application
Android Application Development All-in-One For Dummies
Barry A. Burd 2011-12-13 Provides information on Android
programming, covering such topics as creating an Android
application, using the Eclipse Workbench, Java, XML,
broadcast receivers, and the Android Market.
Migrating Applications to IPv6 Dan York 2011-06-10 If
IPv6 is to be adopted on a large scale, the applications
running on desktop systems, laptops, and even mobile
devices need to work just as well with this protocol as
they do with IPv4. This concise book takes you beyond
the network layer and helps you explore the issues you
need to address if you are to successfully migrate your
apps to IPv6. It's ideal for application developers,
system/network architects, product managers, and others
involved in moving your network to IPv6. Explore changes
you need to make in your application's user interface
Make sure your application is retrieving correct
information from DNS Evaluate your app’s ability to
store and process both IPv6 and IPv4 addresses Determine
if your app exposes or consumes APIs where there are IP
address format dependencies Work with the network layer
learning-android-marko-gargenta
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timePredict the weather using supervised learning
algorithmsUse neural networks for object detectionCreate
a recommendation engine that suggests relevant movies to
subscribersImplement foolproof security using symmetric
and asymmetric encryption on Google Cloud Platform
(GCP)Who this book is for This book is for programmers
or developers who want to understand the use of
algorithms for problem-solving and writing efficient
code. Whether you are a beginner looking to learn the
most commonly used algorithms in a clear and concise way
or an experienced programmer looking to explore cuttingedge algorithms in data science, machine learning, and
cryptography, you'll find this book useful. Although
Python programming experience is a must, knowledge of
data science will be helpful but not necessary.
The Busy Coder's Guide to Advanced Android Development
Mark L. Murphy 2011 There are many Android programming
guides that give you the basics. This book goes beyond
simple apps into many areas of Android development that
you simply will not find in competing books. Whether you
want to add home screen app widgets to your arsenal, or
create more complex maps, integrate multimedia features
like the camera, integrate tightly with other
applications, or integrate scripting languages, this
book has you covered. Moreover, this book has over 50
pages of Honeycomb-specific material, from dynamic
fragments, to integrating navigation into the action
bar, to creating list-based app widgets. It also has a
chapter on using NFC, the wireless technology behind
Google Wallet and related services. This book is one in
CommonsWare's growing series of Android related titles,
including "The Busy Coder's Guide to Android
Development," "Android Programming Tutorials," and the
upcoming "Tuning Android Applications." Table of
Contents WebView, Inside and Out Crafting Your Own Views
More Fun With ListViews Creating Drawables Home Screen
App Widgets Interactive Maps Creating Custom Dialogs and
Preferences Advanced Fragments and the Action Bar
Animating Widgets Using the Camera Playing Media
Handling System Events Advanced Service Patterns Using
System Settings and Services Content Provider Theory
Content Provider Implementation Patterns The Contacts
ContentProvider Searching with SearchManager
Introspection and Integration Tapjacking Working with
SMS More on the Manifest Device Configuration Push
Notifications with C2DM NFC The Role of Scripting
Languages The Scripting Layer for Android JVM Scripting
Languages Reusable Components Testing Production
Chris Crawford on Game Design Chris Crawford 2003 A
pioneer in the field of game design and development
draws on his own experiences to present a useful
collection of insider tips, wisdom, advice, skills, and
techniques, along with an overview of the history of
fame programming, low and high interactivity designs,
the importance of storytelling, and more. Original.
(Intermediate)
Learning Android, 2nd Edition Marko Gargenta. Masumi
Nakamura 2014
Beginning Java EE 7 Antonio Goncalves 2013-06-25 Java
Enterprise Edition (Java EE) continues to be one of the
leading Java technologies and platforms. Beginning Java
EE 7 is the first tutorial book on Java EE 7. Step by
step and easy to follow, this book describes many of the
Java EE 7 specifications and reference implementations,
and shows them in action using practical examples. This
definitive book also uses the newest version of
GlassFish to deploy and administer the code examples.
Written by an expert member of the Java EE specification
request and review board in the Java Community Process
(JCP), this book contains the best information possible,
from an expert’s perspective on enterprise Java
technologies. What you’ll learn Get started with the
latest version of the Java EE Platform. Explore and use
the EJB and JPA APIs from entities to session beans to
message driven beans, and more. Discover web tier
development APIs including JSF, Facelets and Expression
Language. Uncover SOAP web services, RESTful web
services, and more available in this latest Java EE.
Create dynamic user interfaces for your enterprise and
transactional Java applications. Who this book is for
This book is for Java or Spring programmers with some
experience and those new to Java EE platform. Architects
will also find information about how to layer their Java
EE applications. Table of Contents Java EE 7 Environment
Context and Dependency Injection Bean Validation Java
Persistence API Object-Relational Mapping Managing
Persistent Object Enterprise Java Beans Callbacks, Timer
learning-android-marko-gargenta

Service, and Authorization Interceptors and Transactions
JavaServer Faces Processing and Navigation XML and JSON
Messaging SOAP Web Services RESTful Web Service
Learn Java for Android Development Jeff Friesen
2013-02-19 "Get the Java skills you will need to start
developing Android apps apps"--Cover.
Linux Basics for Hackers OccupyTheWeb 2018-12-04 This
practical, tutorial-style book uses the Kali Linux
distribution to teach Linux basics with a focus on how
hackers would use them. Topics include Linux command
line basics, filesystems, networking, BASH basics,
package management, logging, and the Linux kernel and
drivers. If you're getting started along the exciting
path of hacking, cybersecurity, and pentesting, Linux
Basics for Hackers is an excellent first step. Using
Kali Linux, an advanced penetration testing distribution
of Linux, you'll learn the basics of using the Linux
operating system and acquire the tools and techniques
you'll need to take control of a Linux environment.
First, you'll learn how to install Kali on a virtual
machine and get an introduction to basic Linux concepts.
Next, you'll tackle broader Linux topics like
manipulating text, controlling file and directory
permissions, and managing user environment variables.
You'll then focus in on foundational hacking concepts
like security and anonymity and learn scripting skills
with bash and Python. Practical tutorials and exercises
throughout will reinforce and test your skills as you
learn how to: - Cover your tracks by changing your
network information and manipulating the rsyslog logging
utility - Write a tool to scan for network connections,
and connect and listen to wireless networks - Keep your
internet activity stealthy using Tor, proxy servers,
VPNs, and encrypted email - Write a bash script to scan
open ports for potential targets - Use and abuse
services like MySQL, Apache web server, and OpenSSH Build your own hacking tools, such as a remote video spy
camera and a password cracker Hacking is complex, and
there is no single way in. Why not start at the
beginning with Linux Basics for Hackers?
Learning Mobile App Development Jakob Iversen 2013-12-17
The Only Tutorial Covering BOTH iOS and Android—for
students and professionals alike! Now, one book can help
you master mobile app development with both marketleading platforms: Apple’s iOS and Google’s Android.
Perfect for both students and professionals, Learning
Mobile App Development is the only tutorial with
complete parallel coverage of both iOS and Android. With
this guide, you can master either platform, or both—and
gain a deeper understanding of the issues associated
with developing mobile apps. You’ll develop an actual
working app on both iOS and Android, mastering the
entire mobile app development lifecycle, from planning
through licensing and distribution. Each tutorial in
this book has been carefully designed to support readers
with widely varying backgrounds and has been extensively
tested in live developer training courses. If you’re new
to iOS, you’ll also find an easy, practical introduction
to Objective-C, Apple’s native language. All source code
for this book, organized by chapter, is available at
https://github.com/LearningMobile/BookApps Coverage
includes Understanding the unique design challenges
associated with mobile apps Setting up your Android and
iOS development environments Mastering Eclipse
development tools for Android and Xcode 5 tools for iOS
Designing interfaces and navigation schemes that
leverage each platform’s power Reliably integrating
persistent data into your apps Using lists (Android) or
tables (iOS) to effectively present data to users
Capturing device location, displaying it, and using it
in your apps Accessing hardware devices and sensors
Publishing custom apps internally within an organization
Monetizing your apps on Apple’s AppStore or the Google
Play marketplace, as well as other ways of profiting
from app development, such as consulting and developer
jobs
The Semantic Web: ESWC 2012 Satellite Events Elena
Simperl 2015-04-20 This book constitutes the thoroughly
refereed post-proceedings of the satellite events of the
9th International Conference on the Semantic Web, ESWC
2012, held in Heraklion, Crete, Greece, in May 2012.
This volume contains 49 full papers and 13 short papers
describing the posters and demonstrations. (SUGGESTION/
HELP needed).
Android Application Development for Java Programmers
James C. Sheusi 2013 Presents instructions for creating
Android applications using Java, with information on
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such topics as application design, controls, user
interface, graphics, images, and XML.
Exceptional Service, Exceptional Profit Leonardo
Inghilleri 2010-04-14 Customer service experts Leonardo
Inghilleri and Micah Solomon’s anticipatory customer
service approach was first developed at The Ritz-Carlton
as well as at Solomon's company Oasis, and has since
proven itself in countless companies around the globe-from luxury giant BVLGARI to value-sensitive auto parts
leader Carquest and everywhere in between. Their
experience shows that the most powerful growth engine in
a tight market--and best protection from competitive
inroads--is to put everything you can into cultivating
true customer loyalty. Exceptional Service, Exceptional
Profit takes the techniques that minted money for these
brands and reveals how you can apply them to your own
business to provide the kind of exceptional service that
nearly guarantees loyalty. Soon, you’ll be reaping the
benefits of loyal customers who are less sensitive to
price competition, more forgiving of small glitches,
and, ultimately, who are “walking billboards” happily
promoting your brand. Filled with detailed, behind-thescenes examples, this award-winning book unlocks a new
level of customer relationship that leaves your
competitors in the dust, your customers coming back day
after day, and your bottom line looking better than it
ever has before.
Hello, Android Ed Burnette 2015-05-04 Google Android
dominates the mobile market, and by targeting Android,
your apps can run on most of the phones and tablets in
the world. This new fourth edition of the #1 book for
learning Android covers all modern Android versions from
Android 4.1 through Android 5.0. Freshly added material
covers new Android features such as Fragments and Google
Play Services. Android is a platform you can't afford
not to learn, and this book gets you started. Android is
a software toolkit for mobile phones and tablets,
created by Google. It's inside more than a billion
devices, making Android the number one platform for
application developers. Your own app could be running on
all those devices! Getting started developing with
Android is easy. You don't even need access to an
Android phone, just a computer where you can install the
Android SDK and the emulator that comes with it. Within
minutes, Hello, Android gets you creating your first
working application: Android's version of "Hello,
World." From there, you'll build up a more substantial
example: an Ultimate Tic-Tac-Toe game. By gradually
adding features to the game, you'll learn about many
aspects of Android programming, such as creating
animated user interfaces, playing music and sound
effects, building location-based services (including GPS
and cell-tower triangulation), and accessing web
services. You'll also learn how to publish your
applications to the Google Play Store. This fourth
edition of the bestselling Android classic has been
revised for Android 4.1-4.3 (Jelly Bean), 4.4 (KitKat),
and Android 5.0 (Lollipop). Topics have been streamlined
and simplified based on reader feedback, and every page
and example has been reviewed and updated for
compatibility with the latest versions of Android. If
you'd rather be coding than reading about coding, this
book is for you.
Engineering Chemistry Gadag 2007-01-01 Some chapters in
the book deal with the basic principles of chemistry
while others are focused on its applied aspects,
providing the correct interphase between the principles
of chemistry and engineering. KEY FEATURES * Chapters
cover both basic principles of chemistry as also its
applied aspects. * Written in easy self-explanatory
language and in depth at the same time. * Review
questions provided at the end of each chapter. * A
separate section 'Laboratory Manual' in Engineering
Chemistry comprising 12 experiments is appended at the
end of the book.
Head First Kotlin Dawn Griffiths 2019-02-13 What will
you learn from this book? Head First Kotlin is a
complete introduction to coding in Kotlin. This hands-on
book helps you learn the Kotlin language with a unique
method that goes beyond syntax and how-to manuals and
teaches you how to think like a great Kotlin developer.
You’ll learn everything from language fundamentals to
collections, generics, lambdas, and higher-order
functions. Along the way, you’ll get to play with both
object-oriented and functional programming. If you want
to really understand Kotlin, this is the book for you.
Why does this book look so different? Based on the
learning-android-marko-gargenta

latest research in cognitive science and learning
theory, Head First Kotlin uses a visually rich format to
engage your mind rather than a text-heavy approach that
puts you to sleep. Why waste your time struggling with
new concepts? This multisensory learning experience is
designed for the way your brain really works.
Learning Pentesting for Android Devices Aditya Gupta
2014-03-26 This is an easy-to-follow guide, full of
hands-on and real-world examples of applications. Each
of the vulnerabilities discussed in the book is
accompanied with the practical approach to the
vulnerability, and the underlying security issue. This
book is intended for all those who are looking to get
started in Android security or Android application
penetration testing. You don’t need to be an Android
developer to learn from this book, but it is highly
recommended that developers have some experience in
order to learn how to create secure applications for
Android.
Oracle SQL Developer 2.1 Sue Harper 2009-12-16 Design
and Develop Databases using Oracle SQL Developer and its
feature-rich, powerful user-extensible interface with
this book and eBook.
Using Apps for Learning Across the Curriculum Richard
Beach 2014-10-17 How can apps be used to foster learning
with literacy across the curriculum? This book offers
both a theoretical framework for considering app
affordances and practical ways to use apps to build
students’ disciplinary literacies and to foster a wide
range of literacy practices. Using Apps for Learning
Across the Curriculum presents a wide range of different
apps and also assesses their value features methods for
and apps related to planning instruction and assessing
student learning identifies favorite apps whose
affordances are most likely to foster certain
disciplinary literacies includes resources and apps for
professional development provides examples of student
learning in the classroom A website
(www.usingipads.pbworks.com) with resources for teaching
and further reading for each chapter, a link to a blog
for continuing conversations about topics in the book
(appsforlearningliteracies.com), and more enhance the
usefulness of the book.
Learn Android Studio 3 with Kotlin Ted Hagos 2019-02-12
Build Android apps using the popular and efficient
Android Studio 3 suite of tools, an integrated
development environment (IDE) with which Android
developers can now use the Kotlin programming language.
With this book, you’ll learn the latest and most
productive tools in the Android tools ecosystem,
ensuring quick Android app development and minimal
effort on your part. Along the way, you’ll use Android
Studio to develop apps tier by tier through practical
examples. These examples cover core Android topics such
as Activities, Intents, BroadcastReceivers, Services and
AsyncTask. Then, you’ll learn how to publish your apps
and sell them online and in the Google Play store. What
You’ll Learn Use Android Studio 3 to quickly and
confidently build your first Android apps Build an
Android user interface using activities and layouts,
event handling, images, menus and the action bar
Incorporate new elements including fragments Learn how
data is persisted Use Kotlin to build apps Who This Book
Is For Those who may be new to Android Studio 3 or
Android Studio in general. You may or may not be new to
Android development in general. Some prior experience
with Java is also recommended.
Android Design Patterns Greg Nudelman 2013-02-19 Master
the challenges of Android user interface development
with these sample patterns With Android 4, Google brings
the full power of its Android OS to both smartphone and
tablet computing. Designing effective user interfaces
that work on multiple Android devices is extremely
challenging. This book provides more than 75 patterns
that you can use to create versatile user interfaces for
both smartphones and tablets, saving countless hours of
development time. Patterns cover the most common and yet
difficult types of user interactions, and each is
supported with richly illustrated, step-by-step
instructions. Includes sample patterns for welcome and
home screens, searches, sorting and filtering, data
entry, navigation, images and thumbnails, interacting
with the environment and networks, and more Features
tablet-specific patterns and patterns for avoiding
results you don't want Illustrated, step-by-step
instructions describe what the pattern is, how it works,
when and why to use it, and related patterns and anti3/6
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patterns A companion website offers additional content
and a forum for interaction Android Design Patterns:
Interaction Design Solutions for Developers provides
extremely useful tools for developers who want to take
advantage of the booming Android app development market.
Making Musical Apps Peter Brinkmann 2012-02-17 Want to
turn your mobile device into a musical instrument? Or
equip your game with interactive audio, rather than
canned samples? You can do it with Pure Data (Pd), an
open source visual programming environment that lets you
manipulate digital audio in real time. This concise book
shows you how to use Pd—with help from the libpd
library—as an easily embeddable and widely portable
sound engine. Whether you’re an audio developer looking
to create musical apps with sophisticated audio
capabilities, or an application developer ready to
enhance mobile games with real-time procedural audio,
Making Musical Apps introduces you to Pd and libpd, and
provides hands-on instructions for creating musical apps
for Android and iOS. Get a crash course in Pd, and
discover how to generate and control sounds Learn how to
create and deploy algorithmic compositions that react to
a user’s activity and environment Use Java or ObjectiveC to integrate Pd and libpd into mobile apps Learn the
steps necessary to build libpd-based apps for Android
and iOS
The Project Management Tool Kit Tom Kendrick 2010
Today's projects are more complex and challenging than
ever, and project managers need all the help they can
get to succeed amid shifting priorities, interruptions,
inadequate funding, expectations of multiple
stakeholders, and other obstacles. A practical on-thejob resource for project managers in any industry, this
fully revised and updated edition of The Project
Management Tool Kit is packed with results oriented,
practical tips. Complete with checklists, examples, and
clear graphics, The Project Management Tool Kit offers
100 practical, use-them-now strategies for mastering any
project challenge.
Programming Android Zigurd Mednieks 2012 Presents
instructions for creating Android applications for
mobile devices using Java.
Learn Android App Development Wallace Jackson 2013-08-20
Learn Android App Development is a hands-on tutorial and
useful reference. You'll quickly get up to speed and
master the Android SDK and the Java that you need for
your Android Apps. The Android SDK offers powerful
features, and this book is the fastest path to mastering
them—and the rest of the Andorid SDK—for programmers
with some experience who are new to Android smartphone
and tablet apps development. Many books introduce the
Android SDK, but very few explain how to develop apps
optimally. This book teaches both core Java language
concepts and how to wisely but rapidly employ the design
patterns and logic using the Android SDK, which is based
on Java APIs. You'll also learn best practices that
ensure your code will be efficient and perform well. Get
an accelerated but complete enough treatment of the
fundamentals of Java necessary to get you started.
Design your first app using prototyping and other design
methods. Build your first Android app using the code
given over the course of the book. Finally, debug and
distribute your first app on Google Play or other
Android app store. After reading this book, you'll have
your first app ready and on the app store, earning you
the prestige and the money you seek.
Learning Android Marko Gargenta 2014 Presents an
introduction on the fundamentals of Android to create a
variety of applications.
PHP and MySQL by Example Ellie Quigley 2006-11-22
Quickly master dynamic, database-driven Web
development–no experience necessary! Even if you’re
completely new to PHP, MySQL, and Web database
development, this book will guide you through every step
of building powerful, database-driven, dynamic Web
sites. Direct from the world’s top scripting instructor,
Ellie Quigley, PHP and MySQL by Example illuminates
every concept with tested code examples, screen shots
showing program output, and clear, line-by-line
explanations. Classroom-tested in Ellie Quigley’s
Silicon Valley training courses and at Marko Gargenta’s
Marakana training company in San Francisco, this book
takes you from the simplest PHP scripting and SQL
querying techniques all the way to dynamic, database
driven Web site construction with PHP and MySQL. From
simple fill-in forms to program security and debugging,
it’s the only PHP/MySQL book you’ll ever need! This book
learning-android-marko-gargenta

covers Complete PHP fundamentals, including operators,
strings, conditionals, loops, arrays, functions, and
more PHP QuickStart for more advanced readers–makes you
productive with PHP in the space of just fifteen book
pages Essential Web development techniques, from file
handling to validating user input with regular
expressions Powerful PHP features, including userdefined functions and self-processing PHP Forms Day-today MySQL administration A complete SQL tutorial for
creating queries, retrieving data, and writing data with
MySQL Session management and cookies Object Oriented PHP
Best practices for using PHP and MySQL together Nearly
100,000 professionals and power users have relied on
Ellie Quigley’s books to master scripting languages.
With PHP and MySQL by Example, you can, too. And once
you’ve become an expert, you’ll turn to this book
constantly as your go-to source for reliable answers,
solutions, and code. Lab Solutions Solutions to the endof-chapter labs are available at
www.prenhallprofessional.com/title/0131875086.
Embedded Android Karim Yaghmour 2013-03-15 Embedded
Android is for Developers wanting to create embedded
systems based on Android and for those wanting to port
Android to new hardware, or creating a custom
development environment. Hackers and moders will also
find this an indispensible guide to how Android works.
Android Programming Unleashed B.M. Harwani 2012-12-14
Android Programming Unleashed is the most comprehensive
and technically sophisticated guide to best-practice
Android development with today's powerful new versions
of Android: 4.1 (Jelly Bean) and 4.0.3 (Ice Cream
Sandwich). Offering the exceptional breadth and depth
developers have come to expect from the Unleashed
series, it covers everything programmers need to know to
develop robust, high-performance Android apps that
deliver a superior user experience. Leading developer
trainer Bintu Harwani begins with basic UI controls,
then progresses to more advanced topics, finally
covering how to develop feature rich Android
applications that can access Internet-based services and
store data. He illuminates each important SDK component
through complete, self-contained code examples that show
developers the most effective ways to build productionready code. Coverage includes: understanding the modern
Android platform from the developer's standpoint… using
widgets, containers, resources, selection widgets,
dialogs, and fragments… supporting actions and
persistence… incorporating menus, ActionBars, content
providers, and databases… integrating media and
animations… using web, map, and other services…
supporting communication via messaging, contacts, and
emails… publishing Android apps, and much more.
Learning Android Marko Gargenta 2011-03-10 Want to build
apps for Android devices? This book is the perfect way
to master the fundamentals. Written by an expert who's
taught this mobile platform to hundreds of developers in
large organizations, this gentle introduction shows
experienced object-oriented programmers how to use
Android’s basic building blocks to create user
interfaces, store data, connect to the network, and
more. You'll build a Twitter-like application throughout
the course of this book, adding new features with each
chapter. Along the way, you'll also create your own
toolbox of code patterns to help you program any type of
Android application with ease. Get an overview of the
Android platform and discover how it fits into the
mobile ecosystem Learn about the Android stack,
including its application framework, and the structure
and distribution of application packages (APK) Set up
your Android development environment and get started
with simple programs Use Android’s building
blocks—Activities, Intents, Services, Content Providers,
and Broadcast Receivers Learn how to build basic Android
user interfaces and organize UI elements in Views and
Layouts Build a service that uses a background process
to update data in your application Get an introduction
to Android Interface Definition Language (AIDL) and the
Native Development Kit (NDK)
Designing and Developing for Google Glass Allen
Firstenberg 2014-12-11 Creating apps for Google Glass is
more involved than simply learning how to navigate its
hardware, APIs, and SDK. You also need the right
mindset. While this practical book delivers the
information and techniques you need to build and deploy
Glass applications, it also helps you to think for Glass
by showing you how the platform works in, and affects,
its environment. In three parts—Discover, Design, and
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Develop—Glass pioneers guide you through the Glass
ecosystem and demonstrate what this wearable computer
means for users, developers, and society as a whole.
You’ll learn how to create rich functionality for a
consumer technology that’s radically different than
anything currently available. Learn the Five Noble
Truths of great Glassware design Understand the Glass
ecosystem and learn why it’s different Sidestep Glass’s
societal concerns in your projects Learn how Glass
adapts to the user’s world, rather than the other way
around Avoid poor design by identifying Glassware
antipatterns Build cloud services with the Google Mirror
API Use the Glass Development Kit to develop client
applications Submit your project for review in the
MyGlass directory
Modern Java in Action Raoul-Gabriel Urma 2018-09-26
Summary Manning's bestselling Java 8 book has been
revised for Java 9! In Modern Java in Action, you'll
build on your existing Java language skills with the
newest features and techniques. Purchase of the print
book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub
formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology
Modern applications take advantage of innovative
designs, including microservices, reactive
architectures, and streaming data. Modern Java features
like lambdas, streams, and the long-awaited Java Module
System make implementing these designs significantly
easier. It's time to upgrade your skills and meet these
challenges head on! About the Book Modern Java in Action
connects new features of the Java language with their
practical applications. Using crystal-clear examples and
careful attention to detail, this book respects your
time. It will help you expand your existing knowledge of
core Java as you master modern additions like the
Streams API and the Java Module System, explore new
approaches to concurrency, and learn how functional
concepts can help you write code that's easier to read
and maintain. What's inside Thoroughly revised edition
of Manning's bestselling Java 8 in Action New features
in Java 8, Java 9, and beyond Streaming data and
reactive programming The Java Module System About the
Reader Written for developers familiar with core Java
features. About the Author Raoul-Gabriel Urma is CEO of
Cambridge Spark. Mario Fusco is a senior software
engineer at Red Hat. Alan Mycroft is a University of
Cambridge computer science professor; he cofounded the
Raspberry Pi Foundation. Table of Contents PART 1 FUNDAMENTALS Java 8, 9, 10, and 11: what's happening?
Passing code with behavior parameterization Lambda
expressions PART 2 - FUNCTIONAL-STYLE DATA PROCESSING
WITH STREAMS Introducing streams Working with streams
Collecting data with streams Parallel data processing
and performance PART 3 - EFFECTIVE PROGRAMMING WITH
STREAMS AND LAMBDAS Collection API enhancements
Refactoring, testing, and debugging Domain-specific
languages using lambdas PART 4 - EVERYDAY JAVA Using
Optional as a better alternative to null New Date and
Time API Default methods The Java Module System PART 5 ENHANCED JAVA CONCURRENCY Concepts behind
CompletableFuture and reactive programming
CompletableFuture: composable asynchronous programming
Reactive programming PART 6 - FUNCTIONAL PROGRAMMING AND
FUTURE JAVA EVOLUTION Thinking functionally Functional
programming techniques Blending OOP and FP: Comparing
Java and Scala Conclusions and where next for Java
Oracle 11g R1/R2 Real Application Clusters Essentials
Ben Prusinski 2011-05-23 Annotation Oracle RAC or Real
Application Clusters is a grid computing solution that
allows multiple nodes (servers) in a clustered system to
mount and open a single database that resides on shared
disk storage. Should a single system (node) fail, the
database service will still be available on the
remaining nodes. Oracle RAC is an integral part of the
Oracle database setup. You have one database with
multiple users accessing it, in real time. This book
will enable DBAs to get their finger on the pulse of the
Oracle 11g RAC environment quickly and easily. This book
will cover all areas of the Oracle RAC environment and
is indispensable if you are an Oracle DBA who is charged
with configuring and implementing Oracle11g R1, with
bonus R2 information included. This book presents a
complete method for the configuration, installation, and
design of Oracle 11g RAC, ultimately enabling rapid
administration of Oracle 11g RAC environments. This
practical handbook documents how to administer a complex
Oracle 11g RAC environment. Packed with real world
examples, expert tips and troubleshooting advice, the
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book begins by introducing the concept of Oracle RAC and
High Availability. It then dives deep into the world of
RAC configuration, installation and design, enabling you
to support complex RAC environments for real world
deployments. Chapters cover Oracle RAC and High
Availability, Oracle 11g RAC Architecture, Oracle 11g
RAC Installation, Automatic Storage Management,
Troubleshooting, Workload Management and much more. By
following the practical examples in this book, you will
learn every concept of the RAC environment and how to
successfully support complex Oracle 11g R1 and R2 RAC
environments for various deployments within real world
situations. This book is the updated release of our
previous Oracle 11g R1/R2 Real Application Clusters
Handbook. If you already own a copy of that Handbook,
there is no need to upgrade to this book.
Java Programming for Android Developers For Dummies
Barry Burd 2016-11-07 Develop the next killer Android
App using Java programming! Android is everywhere! It
runs more than half the smartphones in the U.S.—and Java
makes it go. If you want to cash in on its popularity by
learning to build Android apps with Java, all the easyto-follow guidance you need to get started is at your
fingertips. Inside, you'll learn the basics of Java and
grasp how it works with Android; then, you'll go on to
create your first real, working application. How cool is
that? The demand for Android apps isn't showing any
signs of slowing, but if you're a mobile developer who
wants to get in on the action, it's vital that you get
the necessary Java background to be a success. With the
help of Java Programming for Android Developers For
Dummies, you'll quickly and painlessly discover the ins
and outs of using Java to create groundbreaking Android
apps—no prior knowledge or experience required! Get the
know-how to create an Android program from the ground up
Make sense of basic Java development concepts and
techniques Develop the skills to handle programming
challenges Find out how to debug your app Don't sit back
and watch other developers release apps that bring in
the bucks! Everything you need to create that next
killer Android app is just a page away!
Getting Started with Android App Development LiveLessons
(Video Training) Marko Gargenta 2013 Getting Started
with Android App Development LiveLessons is designed to
give you a high level overview of AndroidTM as a
development platform. It is a gentle introduction to
what the Android operating system is, how we got here,
what makes it fundamentally different than any other
platform, and how to take advantage of its uniqueness.
The course is designed for both technical managers
seeking high-level understanding of the platform as well
as developers warming up for a deep dive into
programming for Android. By the end of this course, you
will have a complete, high-level understanding of the
entire operating system. About the Author: Marko
Gargenta is the founder and chief AndroidTM expert at
Marakana, an open source training company based in San
Francisco. Marko co-authored Marakana's AndroidTM
Bootcamp and AndroidTM Internals courses, and has
trained over 1,000 developers on four continents. His
clients include Qualcomm, Sony-Ericsson, Motorola,
Sharp, Cisco, U.S. Department of Defense, and many more.
Marko frequently speaks on AndroidTM at technical
conferences and events and is the co-founder of the San
Francisco Android User Group.
Innovations and Advances in Computing, Informatics,
Systems Sciences, Networking and Engineering Tarek Sobh
2014-11-07 Innovations and Advances in Computing,
Informatics, Systems Sciences, Networking and
Engineering This book includes a set of rigorously
reviewed world-class manuscripts addressing and
detailing state-of-the-art research projects in the
areas of Computer Science, Informatics, and Systems
Sciences, and Engineering. It includes selected papers
from the conference proceedings of the Eighth and some
selected papers of the Ninth International Joint
Conferences on Computer, Information, and Systems
Sciences, and Engineering (CISSE 2012 & CISSE 2013).
Coverage includes topics in: Industrial Electronics,
Technology & Automation, Telecommunications and
Networking, Systems, Computing Sciences and Software
Engineering, Engineering Education, Instructional
Technology, Assessment, and E-learning. · Provides the
latest in a series of books growing out of the
International Joint Conferences on Computer,
Information, and Systems Sciences, and Engineering; ·
Includes chapters in the most advanced areas of
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Computing, Informatics, Systems Sciences, and
Engineering; · Accessible to a wide range of readership,
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including professors, researchers, practitioners and
students.
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